
  ATTACHMENT III 

 

From: Fatima Lopez < >  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 4:30 PM 
To: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Hayward Youth Commission Retirement 
 

 

Hello,   
 
  I hope this email finds you well. I am Fatima, and I am writing this email regarding my absences in the 
Hayward Youth Commission. Unfortunately, I will no longer be able to be apart of the commission due 
to college. I am currently studying at the University of California Davis and am no longer in Hayward. 
However, I want to thank you for the amazing opportunity of being apart of the Hayward Youth 
Commission. Wish the best of luck. Again thank you and I apologize for the inconvenience.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Fatima Lopez  
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